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Tuesday; January 17,2017 

Minutes of the E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Commission January 2017 Meeting 

Present were: 

M. Sullivan, R. Tyska 


Absent: Alice Lyons, Thomas Birkett, Ned Lindstrom, A. Graziosi 


Chairman Tyska called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 


Mr. Tyska reported that due to there being no quorum, we will go through the agenda, however, 

no votes will be taken. 


Monthly Report 


Mr. Sullivan gave a brief fiscal report for the month of December 2016. 

A brief discussion was held regarding Permit Sharing information with Sterling Farms. 


Mr. Zohdy briefly stopped in and stated the handicap railing had been fixed, from the car 

accident. He also expressed concern about a gutter drain in the handicap parking area that was 
causing slick spots when they froze. 

Mr. Sullivan reported he will be getting a second credit card machine for assistance in speeding 
up the Golf Permit process. . . 


Supt. of Greens Report 


Mr. Sullivan gave a brief report on the Golf Course. 


Mr. Sullivan reported a Purchase order was created for Asplundh Tree. 




A briefdiscussion was held regarding a project for the reconstruction and renovation oftees on 
the golf course. 

Meeting ended 6:29 pm 


